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Prayer Requests:  Please be in prayer for our church and 

for the following individuals/families:  

Chin Family   Joy Elcheshen  

Christianne Morton       Nedra Casoria  

Carol Ann Thibodeau Jonathan Dailey 

Gerry Desjarlais   Norm & Launi Jacobsen 

Pastor Jonathan Neufeld 
 

“The Other Side: Inviting Jesus into the 

Dark Corners of Your Life” 
 

Mark 5:1-20 
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SERMON NOTES 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Latvia 20 Year Celebration: There will be a Celebration & 

Dessert Evening with Steve & Natalija Janz to celebrate their 

20 years of ministry in Latvia.  Event will be held on Saturday 

March 30th from 6:30pm - 9:00pm. Please refer to  

https://53997.thankyou4caring.org/celebration-and-dessert-

evening-20-years-of-ministry-in-latvia for more info and to 

register.  
 

 

Gardening & Painting:  Do you love gardening?  We are look-

ing for someone (or a few people) who has a passion for 

growing beautiful plants.  We want to plant some new     

flowerbeds around the church and are looking for people 

who would be willing to plant and maintain them over the 

summer.  Also, looking for someone who enjoys painting to 

help with some painting projects.   If you are interested or 

want more info, email Jim at jfrew53@gmail.com  or ask at 

the office.   

 

Family Service: There will be a family service on Sunday 

March 24th and Sunday March 31st.   The nursery will be 

open, but unstaffed.  
 

MRBC is partnering with Camp Qwanoes this summer:  

Come to Camp with us!  Register your kids as a camper at 

Qwanoes and/or serve as a family!  The dates are July 14th-

19th and August 11th - 16th. There are lots of areas to serve:  

camp stores, kitchen, dishes, maintenance and janitorial, All 

Star games crew, activity support or nursing/first aid. 
Stay tuned for more exciting details…  
 

Seniors’ Luncheon:  Please note that the Seniors’ Luncheon 

has been rescheduled to Friday, March 29th at noon, not 

April 12th as originally planned.  
 

Operation Christmas Child: A team (Barb, 

June, Margaret, Ron and Ruth) will be leav-

ing this Saturday for one week in Costa Rica. 

Please pray for the final preparations, safe 

travel, good health, special interacting times 

with the children, giving children gift filled 

shoeboxes, and much joy and blessings together. Thank 

you for being a part of the trip with your encouragement, 

thoughts and prayers. 
 

Cookie Ministry:  We are seeking bakers so we can serve 

cookies on Sunday morning.  If you bake and are willing to 

contribute a few dozen on a monthly basis, email the office 

at reception@ridgebaptist.ca.   

MRBC MINISTRIES  MINISTRY EVENTS 

SERVING OPPORTUNITIES 


